Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting
November 11,2009

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Eric Hatcher,
Steven DiVirgilio

The Board learned of the passing of Steven Richer’s wife, Colleen. A donation will be
made to the American Heart Association.

The Board discussed the ongoing replacement of siding by D. Light. Homeowner
problems and complaints have been filed and sent to Dan Donovan.

Octagonal windows, if rotted, will be replaced at association cost.

The Association pays for the interior patching and dry wall replacement if an air
conditioner sleeve is removed. Interior painting is not included.

Empty air conditioner sleeves will be removed.
Flag pole mounts must be requested.
Coupon books and newsletter will be distributed first week of December. Off site owners

will receive theirs in the mail, including 2009/2010 budget and financials from the
Annual Meeting.

Minutes approved 5-0.

Next meeting Monday December 14 6 pm 5 Lex.






